The 32nd meeting of the AMNCC, hosted by Entre Mous, at Doston, llarch 22, 1975 . ;;Z__

The president called the meeting to order at 3:20,

The secretary called the role, all clubs present or present by proxy.
fhe secretaries report was accepted as read.

The treasurer reported an-expenditure of $33.90 to Trophy World, for updating the
ANCC Yembership Flacquej the current balance is $293.83. His repert was acknow-
ledged as received.
OLD BUSINESS . ’

The AMCC '76 Run Committee report was waived; all members of the council had
attended the meeting. The Council voted to accept the actions of the run committee.

NEW BUSINESS

The N.Y. levl Guys nominated the Praetorians for membership into the council.
Wheels MC seconded. DNorman O., Yheels MC, spoke for the Praetorians. He stated
they had 13 members; were an established clubj; he noted that their application
was a compliment to the council. They were originally opposed to the concept

of the AMNCC, but now realize the viability of the AMCCs Bob M. NeYe Levi Guys,
concurred with Norman, and added that he thought they would be an asset to the
Council.

The N.Y. Levi Guys nominated the Philadelphians for membership into the council.

Vanguards “C secondecd. John H., Vanguards, spoke for the Philadelphians. He

said he was proud of them, that they were not a split-off from another club. He

noted that they were an active, cooperative club, They are a viable club organized
for 6 or 7 months with over 20 members. He felt they would be a good addition.

In regard to their activity, Tim T. noted that they had 1007% attendance at Autumn
crambless Joz K, noted that 7 members were at Days of Equincx. The Bucks stated
they were a freindly club that supported the other Philadelphia clubs and that

the Bucks had presented their colors to the Philadelphians,

The vote on the two clubs will be at the next meetinge.

Al C. appointed John Hayter and Bill Enwright to the Election Committee and asked
them to count the ballots. While the ballots were being counted A1l asked for a date
for the next meeting. The Vikings MC moved that the next meceting be held at the
Centaur Run, Olympia IV, May 17, 1975, The LI Spuds seconded. The motion carried.
The S¥C Lost Angels moved that the minutes or a summary of the minutes of AMCC
Meetings be sent tec all Club Publications for accurate information of Council
Activities. The Levi Guys seconded. The motion carried. Al then asked for the
election results. The committee announced the following were elected:
President--Tim Tully, Vice-President--Sam Johnson, Secretary--Ed Nesbit,
Treasurer--Jim Gress,

The NY Levi Guys moved that the secretary send a letter to the outgoing officers
expressing the appreciation and gratitude of the council for their services. The
Vanguards seconded. Al stated he would not like to preside on the question since
he was leaving office. He tabled the motion till the new officers took office.




